
Voter ID Information
Photo ID is not required in any election in 2019.

Beginning in 2020, North Carolina voters will be required to provide photo identification 
when voting in person or absentee-by-mail, with some exceptions.

The following documents are acceptable Photo IDs for Voting in 2020.  If you have any of these documents, it is NOT 

necessary for you to have a Voter ID card made at the Board of Elections office.

Some Employee ID cards, Student ID cards, and Tribal Enrollment Cards have also been approved for Voting in 2020.
For a list of those cards that have been approved visit the NC State Board of Elections website at: 
https://www.ncsbe.gov/Voter-ID  or call the Iredell County Board of Elections office at 704-878-3140 for further 
information.
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